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It was great to welcome so many families to our Open Doors on Monday 29th August.  We received some encouraging feedback:My child has been so excited to start back at nursery – she enjoys the environment, the range of activities on offer and the care and attention she receives from the fantastic staff. We are looking forward to all the Christmas activities starting and more fun to come.

I am so happy at how settled she is at nursery.  Makes you feel better as a parent knowing your child is having lots of fun and opportunities at the nursery.  I really like the garden and how it has lots to do for the children and she especially loves the tyre swing.  All of the nursery staff are lovely, welcoming and I couldn’t wish for better to help her learn and grow.’








she absolutely loves nursery! It puts me at ease knowing she is safe, happy and enjoying her time here.  All the staff are doing amazing and she is coming on leaps and bounds.  Thank you all.
We are very happy that he has settled in and is enjoying his time at nursery.  I am looking forward to joining him for walks in the woods.  Thanks for all your hard work.

	We look forward to welcoming you to our next open doors on Thursday 22nd September and to our stay & play sessions. 
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We would like to hear your opinion about your child’s start to the new nursery year. Please send us a message on Seesaw with any thoughts, questions or suggestions. 
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